
August 31, 2023 
 
Dear Residents, Staff and Families, 
 
We are planning on setting up dates in September to offer influenza vaccines to residents in all 3 levels 
of care. We will have specific dates to announce when Phoebe pharmacy has secured the vaccines in 
their warehouse. We will also be offering the newest COVID vaccines when they become available.  Dr. 
Lawrence is recommending that there be a 2-week timeframe between an Influenza and COVID 
vaccine.  Some residents have asked about the possibility of an RSV vaccine. We are waiting on more 
information on that topic. As a reminder, if you receive any vaccines outside of Dunwoody Village, 
please report that information to the nurses in the level of care in which you reside. It is important that 
you maintain your health information as accurately as possible.  
 
For staff, we do have a flu vaccination requirement and will be providing dates on employee clinics in 
the near future. Additionally, we will be providing employee COVID vaccination clinics when the 
newest vaccine becomes available. 
 
 
Housekeeping Services 
Due to the Labor Day holiday, we will provide housekeeping services as follows: 

• Monday September 4th no service. EVS is off for the Holiday  
• Tuesday- Monday residents will receive Housekeeping Services 
• Wednesday- Tuesday residents will receive Housekeeping Services  
• Thursday – Wednesday residents will receive Housekeeping Services. Thursday 

residents will only receive linens --  no Housekeeping Services.  
• Friday- Friday residents will receive regular Housekeeping Services  

 
Health and Wellness  
The swimming pool remains closed while we wait on the delivery of a part. We apologize for the 
inconvenience. 
 
Town Meeting 
Just a reminder that our third quarter Town Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 7th, at 3:30 
p.m. in the Auditorium and on Channel 1970.  Wine and cheese will be served immediately following 
the meeting. 
 
COVID-19 
One Residential resident and two Care Center residents tested positive and are on quarantine.  One 
staff member tested positive and is at home on isolation.  
 
Enjoy this beautiful Labor Day Weekend! 
 
Maureen 


